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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

We would like to inform you about a disruption to preschool operations at Lethbridge Park 
Public School on Thursday 20 March 2025. 

Preschool students and staff in Building H were relocated to the library between 12:10 pm and 
2 pm in response to a report of electrical sparks coming from the roof solar panels.  

Fire and Rescue NSW attended the school and disconnected the main power supply to the 
building.  

A licensed electrician was engaged to inspect the building. The electrician isolated power 
from the solar panels to the inverter, and from the inverter to the building. Solar panel 
inverters ensure that the energy generated by solar panels can be safely used.  

Power to and from the inverter will remain isolated until a replacement inverter is organised. 

Power to Building H was restored and the school received clearance from the electrician that 
students and staff could return to the building.  

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and local community is our highest priority. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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